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We are writing this in regards to our concerns with the proposed quarry that you have
decided to include in the Beveridge North West PSP.

WE want to come straight to the point, WE DON'T WANT IT.

We are sure you have heard this before. but we have to stress this as we live here, want to
retire here, the quarry does not belong here. This quarry would bring noise, dust, vibrations
and congestion, impacting health, wellbeing and liveability in this area.

We came to the country side because of all that it offers, beauty, tranquility and a feeling
of coming home. This will all be taken away by people who don't live here.

The quarry won't bring jobs in the numbers required to sustain a community, but it will
devalue the property of people who live here.

Lives are already put at risk on the roads as there is only one road in and out of Wallan
and this is before the population explosion expected here.

We want to conclude
We oppose the inclusion of the quarry in the PSP

Jan and Cath Babycz
Wallan
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